
Catherine M. Patrick, P.E.
State Transportation Engineer
Kansas Department of Transportation
Topeka, KS 66603

ATTN:  Mr. Michael J. Moriarty

Subject:  FHWA Approval of Functional 
Classification Change

Dear Mr. Moriarty:

As requested by your February 7, 2018 letter, the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) has 
reviewed and approves the submitted request for changes to the Functional Classifications of 
roadways, as described in the attachments.  If you have any questions or need additional 
information, please contact Paul Foundoukis (785) 273-2655.

Sincerely yours,

Richard E. Backlund, AICP
Division Administrator

6111 SW 29th, Suite 100
Topeka, Kansas  66614 

(785) 273-2600
(785) 273-2620 (fax)

www.fhwa.dot.gov/ksdiv/index.htm

Kansas Division

February 12, 2018
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